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Morrow, Tyler

From: Alyce Knaflich <aurahomewv@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:32 PM

To: Morrow, Tyler

Subject: City Council Deferral

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Hendersonville network. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

 

Hi Tyler,  

 

Nice to have a chat today! 

 

Please submit for a deferral (postponement) on July 10th, 2024 City Council meeting for project Felicia 

Reeves at 1744 Meadowbrook Terrace to the August City Council meeting.  I won't be in town on the 

above date to present to the City Council.  

 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may present for the city. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Ut Prosim,  

 

Alyce Knaflich, Founding Director 

Aura Home Women Vets 

1 Dundee Street 

Asheville, NC 28801 

(828) 771-6979 

aurahomewv@gmail.com 

https://www.aurahomewomenvets.org 

Facebook: Aura Home Women Vets 


